Ms. Carole Washburn

October 24, 2007
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Qwest Corporation

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206

Seattle, Washington  98191

(206) 345-1568

Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Mark S. Reynolds

Assistant Vice President 
Public Policy & Regulatory Affairs
November 14, 2007


 

Via Email and Overnight Delivery

Ms. Carole Washburn

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and

      Transportation Commission

 P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: 
Docket UT-061625 – Petition for AFOR

Qwest’s Declaration of Additional Notice in Accordance with WAC 480-120-198

Dear Ms. Washburn,

Enclosed please find fifteen (15) copies of Qwest’s Declaration of Additional Notice in accordance with WAC 480-120-198.

The electronic copy of the filing is being provided by e-mail.

Sincerely,

Mark S. Reynolds

MSR/jlr

Enclosures

cc:
All parties of record (via e-mail and U.S. Mail)






